
 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED ORDINANCE AND 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Nutter Fort, a municipal corporation, will hold a public 

hearing before the final vote on a proposed ordinance, the principal object of which is to amend 

the codified ordinances relating to landlord registrations.  The title of such ordinance is AN 

ORDINANCE AMENDING ARTICLE 777 OF THE CODIFIED ORDINANCES OF THE 

TOWN OF NUTTER FORT RELATING TO LANDLORD REGISTRATION. 

The public hearing and final vote on adoption of said proposed ordinance shall be held in the 

Council Chambers of the Town of Nutter Fort, 1415 Buckhannon Pike, Nutter Fort, WV on 

Tuesday, December 12, 2023 at six-thirty (6:30) PM.  Interested parties may appear and be heard 

at such time with respect to the passage of the proposed ordinance.  Copies of the proposed 

ordinance will be available for public inspection at the Treasurer’s office, 1415 Buckhannon 

Pike, Nutter Fort, WV 26301 during the hours of 8AM to 4PM M-F and online at 

www.townofnutterfort.com. 

 


